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Kraków, January 9, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Notice to Skippers no. 4/2024 
 

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of July 20, 2017 - Water Law (i.e. Journal of Laws of 2023, 

item 1478) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of December 21, 2000 on inland navigation (i.e. Journal of Laws of 
2022, item 1097 with subsequent changes) State Water Holding Polish Waters Regional Water Management 
Board in Kraków informs that due to the intensive development of ice phenomena, the locks on the 
waterway of the Upper Vistula, at the Dwory, Smolice, ZOH Łączany (Borek Szlachecki lock), Kościuszko, 
Dąbie and Przewóz od on January 9, 2024, until further notice, they are out of service for vessels.  

 

In order to obtain detailed information on shipping conditions, please contact the Catchment 

Management Board in Kraków, from Monday to Friday, from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. by calling the number 

12 6290600 or the Operational Centre for Flood Protection in Krakow by calling the number  

12 6284330 or consult the news published on the krakow.wody.gov.pl website under the "Notices to 

Skippers" tab. 

 
 

Acting Deputy Director 
 

 
Katarzyna Szczepaniec 
/document signed electronically/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Copies for: 
 

1. The Inland Navigation Office in Wrocław, Branch Office in Kraków, ul. Ujastek 7,  

31-752 Kraków, e-mail sekretariatkrakow@wroc.uzs.gov.pl, urzad@wroc.uzs.gov.pl 

2. Water Police Station, ul. Tyniecka 16, 30-323 Kraków,  

e-mail  sekretariat.wodny@malopolska.policja.gov.pl 

3. Catchment Management Board in Kraków - e-mail 

4. RPC to file 
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